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Dear Parents, 

Half term is nearly upon us already, where has that time gone? As 

usual it has been a busy half term and I’m sure the children are ready 

for a break. Friday will be non-uniform day (in return for a bottle for the 

fair) and then school closes at 3:30 pm. The children may wear their 

own clothes or in Early Years and Key Stage 1 come in their prince or 

princess outfits for our Royal Wedding garden party celebration. 

School re-opens on Tuesday 6th June.                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

 

Monday 21st 
May 

British Values 
week 

Thursday 
24th May 

PTA Colour 
Run Key Stage 
2 in the 
afternoon 2pm 
onwards. 
Parent are 
invited. 

Friday 25th 
May 

Non-uniform 
Day - bring a 
bottle. Royal 
Garden Party 
pm. 
School Closes 

Tuesday 5th 
June 
 
 

School re-
opens to  
children 
 
 

 

 

Thought of the week 

 

 

Statement 

to live by 

Summer Fair -    It is that time of year again when the PTA are stepping up preparations for the Summer Fair on 

Saturday 16th June. Over the coming weeks they will be asking for your support in providing various items – your 

kind deeds will be rewarded with House Points for your children! Volunteers to help on the day are always 

welcomed – please let us know if you are available to help in any way. Friday 25th May - Non-uniform day 

from Nursery to Year 6 in return for a bottle – alcoholic or non-alcoholic - for the bottle tombola 

stall. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I try to forgive 

people when 

they hurt me 

Did you know there are seven 

sacraments in the Catholic Church? 

You probably did, but could you 

name them? Well here’s a secret: 

just remember the words BE 

CHAMP- Baptism, Eucharist, 

Confirmation, Holy orders, Anointing 

of the sick, Matrimony, Penance. 

That’s not the order which they are 

usually listed – but an easy way to 

remember them!  

Dates 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/


 

 

       British Values Week 
 
A letter giving more information 
about our British values week 
will be sent out today. Class 
teachers are also sending out a 
slip to request named items of 
food for the Royal Garden party 
celebration on Friday 

Afternoon. 

PTA Colour Run 

The PTA are holding their Key Stage 

2 sponsored event on Thursday 24th 

May in the afternoon from 2 pm 

onwards. The children who are 

participating need to return their slips 

with your signature authorising them 

to take part in the event. They must 

bring a set of old clothes and either 

goggles or sun glasses for health and 

safety reasons if they want to take 

part in the event. Sponsor money to 

be returned by Friday 8th June. Thank 

you. 

Praise Assembly 

 
Year Well Done 

Certificates 
Writing 

Certificate 
Merits Good Samaritan 

R Maja Kotewicz Caitlin Cubitt Orran Drake Max Sandiforth 

1 Roselyn Boateaa-Danso George Lambert Francesca Carlomango Billy Pitman 

2 Olivia Idaczyk Zara Taunt Rachel Cliff Daniel Malone 

3 Alex Wade Chloe Carney Sebastian Jennings Emily Marrison 

4 Sophia Li Finnian McNicholas Csanad Kovics & 
Jacob Rayner 

Heidi Lambert 

5 Bryan Mundanmany Sarah Harrington Lily Mortimer Phoebe Smith 

6 Shantana Smith John Charles Mullen Néamh Eldahma Evie Hanson 

After school Club Award Rachel Cliff & Natasha Gillespie 

Attendance Reception 

Punctuality Years Reception 1,3,4,5 and 6 

House Winner St. David 

Headteacher Award Year 6 

Lunchtime Award Anastasia Xenikaki, Evie Else,  

Néamh Eldahma and Maddie Berry 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable half term. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Harrison 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Please contact Canon Galvin 

by letter or an e-mail, if you 

would like your child to receive 

the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation in the Summer 

term. Thank you 

 

 


